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Gary Young
Quick Quotes

Q. Obviously we have a question about starting early,
going off two tees. What was the decision-making
process there?

GARY YOUNG: Yeah, the timing of it yesterday afternoon
when we were making the decision, we had a 30 percent
chance of thunderstorms. We did have a 70 to 80 percent
chance of rain, but we were only looking at about four
tenths of an inch that he was predicting, anywhere from
four tenths to six tenths of an inch. The golf course was
really very dry. We felt that could handle it easily. It
actually held up very well through the rain that we got, but
it was really the thunder and lightning that put us down.

We did not expect that. Our meteorologist Stewart
Williams felt that the front would be to our south when we
came in in the morning, so we would be on the cooler side
of the front, and it would keep the probability of
thunderstorms down quite a bit.

Unfortunately when we arrived this morning, the front had
stalled to our north, which kept us on the warmer side and
allowed for the temperatures to warm up, and of course
late in the day we saw the thunderstorms develop.
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